
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 Important Dates 
 
CHRISTMAS SING 
December 11, 2025, 

7pm 

 

W2E RETREAT 

January 10, 2026 

 

MEN’S WEEKEND  

January 15-18, 2026 

 

WOMEN’S WEEKEND 

January 22-25, 2026 

 

 

 

 
Contact us… 
 
WEBSITE: 

billingsemmaus.com 

 

EMAIL: 

info@billingsemmaus.com 

 

FACEBOOK: 

Billings “Walk to 

Emmaus” 

 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

P.O. Box 1975 

Billings, MT  59103 

     

Welcome to Spring, everyone. I love the seasons we have in 

Montana, especially Spring when we are reminded of new growth 

and the resurrection of our precious Jesus Christ, who gave all for 

the world. As I ponder this, I think of our Walk Community. There 

is always new growth and changes when we welcome our new 4th 

Dayers every January. This year, we welcomed 30 new 4th 

Dayers, and now our community totals 2888 Christians who have 

made the pilgrimage through this amazing Walk to Emmaus with 

Christ. Because of that I want to remind all of us of some great 

tools for our community on our billingsemmaus.com website. This 

is often a forgotten resource that we all need to know how to use 

so I’m going to walk you through some of the pages: 

Navigate to https://billingsemmaus.com 

1: You find yourself on the “Home” page where you will find 

• “Men’s and Women’s Prayer Vigils” 

o sign up here for upcoming weekends 

 

• Printable Sponsor & Pilgrim Applications”  

o Paper Applications for both Sponsor and Pilgrims are for reference 

only.  Please do not submit paper applications.  Use these to collect 

information that you will enter into the “online applications”. 

 

• “Online Sponsor & Pilgrim Application” – Required 

o Why is this required online over paper? Because often, when we get 

paper, we cannot read the handwriting, and things are inaccurate. We 

have had very few errors since going electronic and we  appreciate 

this new process for the registration team. 

 

• Scroll down, and we have more information 

(continued on page 2) 

 

 

 
 



 

 

• “What happens at Emmaus” 

o Click on the link and find a pamphlet to share with potential pilgrims. 

 

• Family & Friends Prayer Request Sheet 

o This is a great resource for gathering names from Pilgrims. I often tell my pilgrim that I 

will be calling these people to ask them to pray for the pilgrim. Then, when I contact 

family/friends, I always share that the pilgrim knows I’m calling to request prayers, but 

that it will be a wonderful surprise if they send cards and letters to me. 

 

• How to Donate to WTE 

 

 

 2: Go to the menu at the top of the home page. Click on the “About” tab and find the Board Members. 

 

 

 3: Go to the menu at the top of the home page. Click on the “Weekends” tab 

• “Walk”  This will show upcoming weekends        

   (this information will be updated  during  early summer for the coming year.) 

 

 

 4: Go to the menu at the top of the home page. Click on “Community” 

• “Events” – gives you upcoming dates 

 

• “Newsletters” – Oh man, did you realize you can get to old newsletters??? WOW, so now you 

should never miss a newsletter; even if you don’t check your email, you can always come here 

and catch up on the latest news about the WTE Community. I challenge you to review this 

section and ask other community members if they know about it. 

 

• “Prayer Requests” 

 

•  “Volunteering” – You will see where you can help. Do you remember how amazing your 

weekend was? Well, behind the scenes were hundreds of volunteers, and without them, our W2E 

weekends wouldn’t be possible, so we need all of you! Please email us at 

WTE1982@outlook.com if you can help during our 2026 weekends. 

 

Our billingsemmaus.com website is one of the most important aspects of our community 

for communication. In November, we will start adding names of pilgrims, team and 

volunteer chairpersons. You can come here to gather that information without having to 

figure out who is doing what. When you want to start writing Agape, you don’t have to 

wait for a printed list; come to our Billings Emmaus website and find it right at your 

fingertips.                                                                 

    DeColores,  

Becky Muller 

 
 

           

 

 

 



 

 

                                                

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SING AT THE 
WOMEN’S 
PRISON 

 
HOMEWARD BOUND 
is a prison ministry 
that conducts a 
weekend much like 
the Walk to Emmaus.  
This blessed weekend 
will take place at the 
Women’s Prison, 
April 25. 26 & 27.  
Please gather with 
your 4th day friends at 
the fence on the 
south side of the 
prison on South 27th 
Street (near the Post 

Office) Saturday, 
April 26th at 5:30 

pm where we will 
sing to the 
candidates.  It is a 
very touching 
experience for the 
pilgrims as well as the 
singers.  
 

                                                

 
 

Please keep our Cum Christo  
brothers and sisters in your 

prayers as their blessed 
weekends occur at 

St. Michael’s Catholic Church 
in beautiful Absarokee, MT 

 
Men’s Cum Christo Weekend  

April 24-27, 2025 
 

Women’s Cum Christo Weekend  
May 1-4, 2025 

 

 


